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BUREAU OF INSURANCE LETTER

WITHDRAWN
By Administrative
Letter _lOOT-F

Administrative Letter
1990-11

July 17, 1990

TO: ALL LICENSED INSURERS AND RATE SERVICE ORGANIZATIONS

RE: DEDUCTIBLES REDUCING POLICY LIMITS

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 38.2-317 of the Code of
Virginia, forms and policies that reduce policy 1limits by
deductible amounts will be disapproved. Any such forms which
are currently on file in Virginia must be withdrawn from use no
later than January 1, 1991.

It is the Bureau’s position that it is misleading to display

limits in the policy declarations that would not actually be
available to the insured. Policy limits must be available, in

full, above deductible amounts.
Sincerely, '
SteVen T.:Zo;ter

Commissioner of Insurance
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